
  
Cepia Buchanan 

Dyslexia Coordinator 
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_______________________________ 

Church Street Building                   662.841.5602 Work 

445 North Church Street                                                                                                 

Tupelo, MS 38804   

To:  Dr. Gearl Loden, Superintendent 

 

From: Cepia Buchanan 

 

Date:  5.08.13 

 

Re: Barton Summer Reading Sessions 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to request that the Tupelo Public School District offer an extension of  the Barton Reading 

Program during the months of June and July. The program will be available to current & identified Barton 

students in the Tupelo Public School District. Students will attend 4 hours per week of Barton Instruction for 

4 weeks. District personnel certified in the Barton program will deliver the sessions to students. Funds for 

compensation of instructors will come from the summer curriculum work budget.  


